From: Redington Frognal Sent: Sun Jul 21 00:35:40 2024 To: Lauren Ford; Planning

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2024/1045/P – Forum objection

Importance: Normal

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Dear Lauren.

Thank you for referring this application to the Neighbourhood Forum.

The proposal is not supported as it does not conform to any of the Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Plan policies, nor to Camden's policy for car-free development.

Detailed comments will be provided when the application addresses all of the Neighbourhood Plan policies.

Kind regards,

Nancy

Nancy Mayo Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum https://www.redfrogforum.org
REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

On Tue, 18 Jun 2024 at 10:36, Lauren Ford

wrote:

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2024/1045/P

Y631747

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here< http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.